
AustralianSuper applies a range of investment screens to the Socially Aware option.
These screens are clearly explained to members who choose to invest in this option.

The screens applied to Socially Aware are informed with regard to the outcomes of
surveys conducted with AustralianSuper members to identify the issues of most concern
to them.

The option’s holdings are included in the Fund’s regular Portfolio Holdings Disclosure
updated every six months.


